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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
,

Mail Station T4A43
Washington, D.C. 20555 [

,
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Attention: Mr. John R. Jolicoeur

Subject: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station !

Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
ERDS Y2K Compatibility )

GNRO-99/00005 ,

Dear Mr. Jolicoeur:

'This letter provides notification of a planned ERDS software change scheduled to take
place February 15,1999. )
10CFR50 Appendix E, Section VI.3.b requires planned hardware and software
modifications to the ERDS to be reported to the NRC as soon as practicable and at least
30 days prior to the modification.

To ensure Y2K compatibility for the ERDS system, we would like to make an upgrade to
the ERDS server operating system and hardware. We expect to make only minor i

i

changes to the software related to the communication ports and would like to schedule a i
complete retest at your convenience sometime after February 15,1999. O

Should you have any questions or require additional clarification of the information herein,
please contact Ewell Hughes,601-437-2259.

Yours truly,
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cc: (See Next Page)
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cc: Ms. J. L. Dixon-Herrity, GGNS Senior Resident
,

Mr. L. J. Smith (Wise Carter)
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. H. L Thomas !

Mr. E. W. Merschoff
Regional Administrator i

~

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - |

Region IV
!

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington,TX 76011

,

Mr. J. N. Donohew, Project Manager ;

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 13H3
Washington, D.C. 20555 ,

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

' Mail Station P1-37
Washington, D.C. 20555
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